
St Anne’s PS 

Christmas Fair  

St Anne’s PTA Annual Christmas Fair will be held on Saturday 3rd December from 12.00 to 
2.00pm. This is a wonderful annual event, but it does not run itself!! The PTA are appealing 
for parents to assist on the day at PTA stalls, tea/coffee stalls etc. If you can help, please 
complete the reply slip below and return to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.  

Many thanks.  

H Duffin 

 

_____________________________________________________ 

 

Name: ________________________________ 

 

I will be available to help at the Christmas Fair on Saturday 3rd December.  

 

Signed: ______________________________ 

 

Date: _______________________________ 

 


